Parent Advisory Council

ABC School
492 McMulberry Road

Anytown, B.C.

V2C 1M3
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the ABC School community!  All parents and guardians of children registered at ABC are members of the school Parent Advisory Council.  The PAC is the collective voice of all parents/guardians in the school.  Our purposes are as follows:

1. To advise the school principal and staff on parental views about school programs, policies and activities.  

2. To communicate with parents about school programs, policies and activities through newsletters, notices and meetings.

3. To assist parents in accessing the system and presenting concerns.

4. To contribute to the effectiveness of the school by promoting the involvement of parents and encouraging cooperation between the home and the school.

5. To organize activities and events to supplement school programs.  Sub-committees of the PAC run the Safer Schools program, the One to One Reading program, monthly Food Days, and family fun events like dances and potluck dinners.  PAC fundraising pays for “extras” like musical performances, motivational speakers, computer equipment, sports/playground equipment, among others.  We also support parent education through workshops and the Parent Resource section in the library.

The PAC reflects a partnership between parents and school staff, which contributes to the effectiveness of the school.  We work to create the best possible environment for student learning.  By working together, all our children benefit.

The PAC elects an executive annually to oversee the management of our functions.  These people coordinate our activities, but they count on the help of many more volunteers to carry out the functions.  Our direction is set by you, the members, and our goal is to provide opportunities for all parents to volunteer their talents in some way.  
Once again, we’d like to welcome you to the school, and we hope that we can count on your participation and support.  Please check us out at the next PAC meeting, or visit our website at abcschool@sd73.bc.ca.  You can always reach us at abcpac@gmail.com.  We look forward to getting to know you!

Sincerely,

Sally Reynolds
PAC President
“Working together works for kids”


